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All is well at the Museum. They have come out of the Pandemic with money in the bank and 
admissions starting to climb again. 
  
During August they held an exhibition of art inspired and produced during the lockdowns. This was 
open to the whole community and yielded some thoughtful and inspiring art.  
 
The museum ran 5 mini walks during the Festival each featuring a different aspect of the Town. 
These proved extremely popular.  
  
The Duck Race was a success in spite of the very late tide. The museum sold just over 2,300 tickets 
which was a huge success given the uncertainty surrounding Covid. 
  
- Councillor Mark Phillips 


